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State Veterans Home - Preston

 54-bed skilled nursing facility

 Bringing 100 jobs to Preston area

 Effort to build a skilled nursing facility for 
veterans in southeastern Minnesota began 
in 2013.

 In 2019 legislature approved $10.2 million 
for the State’s share of the Veterans Home 
project.

 In addition to the State’s share, nearly $1.2 
million has been raised for local 
governments, groups and individuals. 

 In March 2021, federal funding in the 
amount of $20,943,911 was announced for 
the project.

 Currently under construction with an 18 
month timeline. Plan to be open mid-2023. 





State Veterans Home – Preston

Additional Funding Request

 Upon completion of the final budget for Minnesota Veterans Home Preston, it was 
determined that several project items would need to be eliminated to keep the 
project on budget. The City of Preston respectfully requests funding to restore these 
project items and construct the facility as originally designed. 

• Canopy for Entrance Driveway, Porch Additions, Interior Finishes, Maintenance 
Building, Transfer Garage, Road for Entrance, Picnic Shelter and other outdoor 
amenities for residents, Rebuild Golfview Rd, & other interior and exterior 
upgrades/improvements. 

 TOTAL = $4.013


